
   STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE- TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN 

         MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 27, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner. 

Bruce Smith will be absent December 2- 26th , 2017. 

Barry Richardson picked up his building permit.  

Eric Eichner signed the permit request for the Clarence Demar Marathon.  

The Town of Surry received  state septic approvals for Trahan, Powers, Lampinen and Richardson . 

The Planning Board has denied the subdivision request from Helen Smith. She was referred to the ZBA 

for a variance.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The county tax bill of $286,955.00 will be paid the first week of December 2017. 

Pete Bissell requested tax cards for lot 11 and 12 Cider Mill Road.  

Bruce Smith is working on the veterans eligible for credits and exemptions. Denial letters went to Joseph 

Lucuis, Mary Fosher and Herb Frink. The current use review had fewer corrections to be made. A current 

use qualification letter was sent to Aaron Russo.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen discussed the use of selectmen on the ZBA as not advisable but allowable.  

The selectmen signed the Veteran’s exemption for Jamison Hines.  

John Davis dropped off an Intent  to Cut for Bill Russell and Carol Lothrop.  

The selectmen signed the over payment of $748.00 to Quicken for the tax collector.  

Jay Kahn will meet with the selectmen on Jan. 8th 2018 at 7:30 P.M.  

The selectmen worked on the draft of the warrant for 2018 to consolidate some of the current funds.  

The selectmen will contact Fred Bretton for house number for Mark Howards lot.  

Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 


